December 21, 2012

Dear Editor,

Please find the enclosed edited manuscript entitled, “A case study: Small intestinal tubular adenoma in a pediatric patient with Turner syndrome” Abfor review in the World Journal of Gastroenterology. The manuscript is in Word format, ESPS #959. 
The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of the reviewers:

1. The format has been updated.
2. The following specific revisions have been made:
(i) Grammatical and language errors have been corrected by a native English-speaker. 
  (ii) The terms tubular adenoma and pediatric patient have been added as key words.
  (iii) In the first sentence: “a 16-year-old” has been corrected as “A 16-year-old.”

 （iv）The word “weather” is modified as “whether”.

 （v）References and typesetting were corrected.
 （vi）“…the action of the GH-IGH-1 axis…”was modified as “…the role of the GH-IGH-1      axis…”

 （vii）The title has been modified to read as “A case study: Small intestinal tubular adenoma in a pediatric patient with Turner syndrome.”  
Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastroenterology.

Sincerely yours,

Ying Huang, MD, PhD
Departments of Gastroenterology of Fudan University Children’s Hospital, 399 Wanyuan Road, Minheng, Shanghai 201102, PRC. 
Fax number: +86-21-64931990, 

E-mail: yhuang815@163.com
